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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

28th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Fallings Park Primary School Parent Teacher 
Association 
 
At the end of the school year, with their children moving onto 
secondary school, many of our PTA Committee members 
stepped away from their roles. I would like to thank them for 
the role they have played in supporting Fallings Park staff and 
children, providing funding for things our school budget could 
not cover.  
 
For those of you new to the school, the PTA is an integral part of the school community. It has 
been a great source of help and support to the school over the years, both in terms of 
fundraising and assisting at school events.  
 
To relaunch the PTA, we need a group of parents and teachers to come forward to help deliver 
these fantastic events. All parents are welcome to join the PTA, the more the merrier, however 
we will also need some parents to step into the role of Chairperson, secretary, and treasurer.  
 
As many of you are working parents or have caring responsibilities, we appreciate the 
pressures of family and work, and we value any amount of time you can spare. The more 
volunteers we have the more we can share the workload.  
 
Are you interested in finding out more? Are you interested in taking on one of 
the committee member roles or sharing the role? If you are interested in any 
role, please complete a short form via this link by 9th October 23 - 
https://forms.office.com/e/1pjkd1my9t 
 
We will organise a meeting shortly to elect the committee members and start 
planning for future events.   
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

S Pedley  

 
Sarah Pedley  
Head Teacher  
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